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THE SURREY WASTE PLAN 
 
 

Local Committee for Mole Valley 
28 September 2005 

 

 
KEY ISSUE:  
 
To agree whether to prepare a Local Committee response to the formal public 
consultation on the preferred options for the Surrey Waste Plan. 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
On the 27 September 2005 the Executive will be asked to approve the policies and 
proposals of the plan, including the selection of sites, as preferred options of the 
council and agree to a formal public consultation (during the period 31 October to 11 
December 2005). The Executive report and summary of issues arising from the 
“Issues and options” consultation earlier this year is attached. 
 
Supporting papers can be found on the website at www.surreycc.gov.uk (follow the 
link to “About your Council” then “Committee Papers”. 
 
 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Members are asked: 

 
(i) to note the implications for sites in Mole Valley 
(ii) to meet informally to be able consider and prepare a Local Committee 

response during the public consultation period on The Surrey Waste Plan. 
 

         
 
LEAD/CONTACT OFFICERS:   Lynne Martin (Area Director) 
 
TELEPHONE NUMBER:  01737 737694 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS:  Executive papers 

27 September 2005 (Item 7) 
       
 

 


